
NOTES FOR CONTRIBUTORS 

• The third issue of .,Kalbotyra" will be devoted to research in various fields of Gennanic and 
Romance synchronic and diachronic linguistics (syntax, semantics, morphology, etc.). Reviews 
of current books and articles, reports of conferences and their proceedings are also invited. 

• The research e should have a clearly stated aim, a comprehensive review of previous research on 
the subject, research results should be presented and validated, evidence documented conclusions 
drawn, references indicated. The article should not exceed IS pages (not more than 30,000 
characters). 

• The author's address, telephone number and e-mail address should be given below the title of the 
article. 

• An paper in Lithuanian should be followed by a summary (not less than 600 characters) in English, 
German, French. 

• An paper in a foreign language (English, German, French) should be followed by a summary (not 
less than 600 characters) in Lithuanian. 

• The summaries should bear the author's first and last names (below the title). 

• Below the paper, the date of its submission for publication should be indicated. 

• The text of the article should be 1.5 lines-spaced, font size 12 point (Times New Roman), pages 
are to be numbered on the right-hand side at the top of the page. Cited forms of the language 
discussed should be set in italics, translation I glosses have to be provided for all the cited 
fonns of old and rare languages. All the examples should be numbered throughout the paper 
and their translation into Lithuanian or another foreign language placed within single quotation 
marks. Footnotes are for notes only and should be numbered consecutively throughout the text. 
References are to be included in the text in parentheses (author's name or title of publication, 
comma, year of publication and, where relevant, page(s) referred to). If letters of Slavic or some 
other non-Latin alphabet have been used, the names and titles should be transliterated. The list of 
references should look as follows: 

• Ambrazas v., 1990. Sravnilei'n)j sintaksis pricaslij ballijskichjazykol'. Vilnius. 

• Schleicher A .. 1851. Compelldium der Vergleichelldell Grammatik der/ndogermallischell SprachclI. 
Weimar. 

• Aijmer K., 1996. Swedish Modal Particles in a Contrastive Perspective. COII/rastive Semantics 
alld Pragmatics: Meallillgs alld Represelllations ed. by K. laszczolt and K. Turner, vol. 1,393-
427. Oxford. N.Y., Tokyo. 

• Bolinger D., 1965. The Atomization of Meaning. wlIguage 41.555-573. 

• The author of the paper should write an abstract in two languages: one in Lithuanian and the 
other in English, German, French. Russian. 

• The papers will be reviewed by two reviewers. 

• Two printed copies and a diskette (MS Word 97 etc.) should be submitted for each article. 

• Papers for .. Kalbotyra" 52(3) may be submitted from I December 2001 to 20 May 2002. 


